
                   

 

               23rd May 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
Snacks:  Monday 2nd June – Friday 18th July 2025  
 
The costs of snacks for next half-term are below. Please keep this letter for your 
reference.    
 
Payment must be received no later than Monday 2nd June in order for your child 
to receive snacks in this way.    
 
The price below takes into account inset days, and bank holidays.  

Reception - Year 6 
 
£10.50         
                                          
The breakdown of this cost is 30p a day, £1.50 a week. This will give your child one 
piece of toast or bagel.  Each class teacher, the kitchen and the school office will have 
a list of the children that have paid for each half term.  
       
All payments are to be made via the school’s online payment system. If you do 
not already have an account please set one up using the link below.  
 
http://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schoolshop 

 

 
Many thanks 
 
Jenny Nolan 
School Business Manager 
 

http://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schoolshop

